
 

Extended Trading Hours Readiness Test 
Reminder to Subscribe 

 
Pursuant to technical notice ​18-011 announcing the extended trading hours readiness test, Bourse de              
Montréal Inc. (“the Bourse”) wishes to remind its participants that they must contact the Technical Help                
Desk to register and validate their access by August 17, 2018.  
 
It is recommended that the participants connect to the trading system via their testing environment and                
that their clearing agents be advised. This will reduce the risk of impacting production systems and                
alerting affected clearing members with testing data. 
 
On August 25, 2018, upon conclusion of the test, please send an email to ​samsupport@tmx.com with                
the following information:  
 
Firm name and ID: ABC / BDM004  
Application tested: ATR, TMS, HSVF, OBF, Clearing API, Drop Copy, SAIL, FIX 
Successful trade on: BAX, OBX, CGB 
Comments: Describe any issues you may have encountered during the test, including how they were 
resolved or if further investigation is required.  
 
Thank you for your collaboration. 
 
Contact Information 
 
Technical Help Desk  
Toll free: 1-877-588-8489  
Telephone: 514-871-7872  
Email: ​samsupport@tmx.com  
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